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                             SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 
 
                                 
 
 
 
 

We pray for all those who are unwell on our list here- sometimes on the list for a week or two in 
recovery after an op. If you would like to be included on the list next week, please let us know. 

 
 

Saturday CONFESSIONS at Sacred Heart 10 a.m. Please remember that you can 
always contact Father Jonathan to arrange a different time. 
       Confessions at St Osmund’s: after the 10 a.m. Mass, Saturdays; 
                                                                        Fridays after 10 a.m. Mass at St Gregory’s.  
COFFEE MORNING- a chance to meet new parishioners  
Saturday 8th March 10.30 a.m. kindly organised by the Social Committee.  Do come- 
if you need a lift please let us know. Father Jonathan will say Mass at 10 a.m.   
 

                                        

THURSDAYS after 6pm Mass (6.30-7.30 p.m.) WE DARE TO HOPE Lenten reflections 
led by Father Jonathan. Sign up or email to book your place. 6th March for 5 weeks. 

 

THE 2025 NATIONAL JUBILEE WALKING PILGIMAGE OF HOPE: 
The Pilgrimage of Hope will be an opportunity for Catholics in England and Wales to witness to 
their hope in the crucified and risen Christ.  It will be a national walking pilgrimage with four main 
Ways converging on the Cathedral of St Barnabas, Nottingham, on Saturday 13th September, the eve 
of the Fest of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross.  The four Ways will bless our Nations with a Sign of 
the Cross and with the gospels. For more information see:  
https://www.pilgrimways.org.uk/national-pilgrims-of-hope-walking-pilgrimage 
 

BIG SLEEP Alabaré, 28th March. The St Osmund’s Youth group with Father Joseph 
is organising a group for this event at Salisbury Cathedral. Any 14-18 year olds 
who would like to join in, please speak to Catherine Vaux for more information. 
Encounter - Lenten retreat 3rd - 6th of April 2025 Following the wonderful and highly 
successful retreats of previous years, we will be returning to the Franciscan Centre at 
Ladywell near Godalming. This year’s theme is Encounter. We will be looking at how even 
the smallest encounter with Jesus can change the course of a life. There are still a few 
places remaining. Cost per person is about £250-£300, but please don't let cost prevent 
you from coming along, we are able to offer some support to those who need it to make 
this possible. Please contact the Salisbury Parish Office to book.  The full timetable is on 
the website  https://salisburycatholics.org/encounter  

 
 

PRAYERS: for Jo Murray, Robert Vaux, Anne McGrail, Jo Richards, 
Pat Elwood, Gilly Hooper, Marlis Gardner, Anthony Creer 
Alexandra Van Duivenbode.  For those who care for the sick.  
For residents & staff at Albany House, The Hays, Clouds House.  
                           For the people of Ukraine  
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Parking at Wardour.  The Chapel Trustees have agreed with the new owner of the 
Castle, who is actually the first owner to live there for many years,  that parking 
adjacent to the Chapel and by the grass verge in front of the Castle will be limited 
to Blue badge holders only. We will police this new arrangement ourselves for the 
time being but hopefully everyone will soon understand and cooperate. This will 
enable the Castle owner to make the front area of the Castle more aesthetically 
pleasing and he plans to place big plant urns along the grass verge. 
He will create a new car park at the far end of the Castle behind the hedge for all 
resident parking. In the meantime could a few volunteers please come forward to 
Nick Wright who will organise a rota - but hopefully this will not be necessary after 
a month or two. Thank you. 
 
LENT is fast approaching!! 
ASH WEDNESDAY 5th March: Day of fasting and abstinence 
        MASSES: Wardour 10 a.m. with the school; Sacred Heart 6 p.m.  
 
LENT LUNCHES, Tisbury Three Churches together, begin on 12th March at the 
Methodist Chapel. Every Wednesday for five weeks. Please add to your calendar. 
 
23   SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Psalter 3) 
        9.00 a.m.       Sacred Heart: Parish Mass  
                                 (Mass Intention: People of the Parish) 
      10.30 a.m.       All Saints’ Wardour: Sung Mass  
                                  (Mass Intention: Harry Calvert RIP )  
                              Diocese Prayer League: SALISBURY PARISHES         

                                      
 24    MONDAY        Weekday in Ordinary Time 
          8.45 a.m.        Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer and Rosary           
 25    TUESDAY         Weekday in Ordinary Time 
         9.30 a.m.         All Saints’ Wardour   
                                   (Mass Intention: Frances Ormerod RIP  )  
 26   WEDNESDAY   Weekday in Ordinary Time 
         8.45 a.m.         Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer                       
 27    THURSDAY     Weekday in Ordinary Time                                                                                                              
          5 p.m. Sacred Heart:  Adoration followed by Benediction 
                                       6 p.m. Sacred Heart:  Mass ( EP at 5.30) 
                                       (Mass Intention: Pope Francis )     
  28     FRIDAY         Weekday in Ordinary Time    
          8.45 a.m.       Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 
   1 MARCH     SATURDAY   FEAST OF SAINT DAVID, BISHOP, PATRON OF WALES 
                                    CONFESSIONS   10 a.m.                   
 
 
 

Spes Non Confundit                  (“Hope Does Not Disappoint”) 
 

Parish Office, green door near Trellis House. Office open on Monday, Thursday, Friday 10 - 12 Noon 

 

https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/bulls/documents/20240509_spes-non-confundit_bolla-giubileo2025.html

